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Advent Concert  
The annual Advent Concert will be held 
December 2nd, from 8 pm in the Aula. Both 
Hungarian and international students will 
perform. Join us and enjoy the performances!  
 
 

Classical Concert  
The next classical concert, "Fibonacci and the Secret", will be on 
December 3rd, Thursday at 7 pm.  
A limited number of tickets are available for pick up from 8 until 10 and 
from 11 until 16 at the EGSC office on the 3rd floor. 
If you're interested, come to the office early as tickets go fast! 

 

Event Calendar 
The following events will take place in December. You can find more information on the 
appropriate facebook pages or by visiting the Hallgatói Önkormányzat (HÖK)/ English 
German Student Council (EGSC) offices.  
 
Dec. 1. (Tuesday, 8:00-18:00) – World AIDS Day 
Dec. 2. (Wednesday, 20:00-22:00) – Advent Concert 
Dec. 5. (Saturday 8:00) – Early exam registration 
Dec. 6. (Sunday 8:00) – Normal exam registration 
2015. 12. 14. – 2016. 01. 29. (7 weeks) – Exam period                   
 
In case you would like to organise an event, please 
don’t hesitate to contact your HÖK or EGSC representatives! 

 
 



 

Neptun Instruction Video 
An instruction video in English on how to sign up for exams in 
Neptun has been made by HÖK! We are happy to share the video 
with you, and we hope the exam registrations will go smoothly for 
you! The video can be found here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MEzBxJFjcYM&feature=youtu.be  
 

International Evening 
Our Slogan Competition for International Evening has a winner – Clara Meny– and the 
slogan for International Evening 2016 will be “Dancing with the world”. 
Congratulations! You can pick up two tickets for IE from our office as soon as the ticket 
sale begins.  

Save the date! International Evening 2016 will be on the 5th of March. 
 
 

Misina Animal Shelter Cake Sale  
Thanks to everyone who bought cakes and donated money to the Cake Sale for Misina 
Animal Shelter! You helped raise 90.000 forints, and since EGSC decided to donate as 
well, the total sum was 100.000 forints. We wish Misina good luck with the rebuilding of 
the shelter! 
 
 

Movie nights 
EGSC had the pleasure to arrange several successful movie nights this semester, and we 
look forward to arranging more movie nights next semester.  If you have any wishes or 
suggestions, don’t hesitate to come forward!  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MEzBxJFjcYM&feature=youtu.be


 

Oktoberfest 2015 
The Oktoberfest was arranged a bit late this year, in November, nevertheless it was a 
great evening. There was lots of beer and jolly German and International students in 
Lederhosn and Dirndl! We hope you had a good time!  
 

Watch out for your belongings!  

Unfortunately, we have recently received reports of theft and 
attempted theft of items and bags that were left outside the 
library. Please be aware of this matter and let your friends know as 
well; try to use lockers and don't leave personal items or valuables 
unattended anywhere on the school premises. 
 
 
We wish you all good luck for the upcoming exam period, and we look forward to 
seeing you next semester!  
 

 

Your EGSC 


